Northglenn Youth Commission
MEMORANDUM #2 - 2015

DATE: February 9, 2015
TO: Honorable Mayor Joyce Downing and City Council Members

FROM:  John Pick, City Manager 2/
Amanda Peterson, Directbr of Parks, Recreation and Cultural Serviceﬁ%/)ﬁ

SUBJECT: Northglenn Youth Commission

BACKGROUND

Megan Smith, Mariah Witkowski, Chandler Sanchez, Penny Loftesness and Taylor Wilpolt have
submitted applications to join the Youth Commission. Each has attended at least two Youth
Commission meetings, and is interested in being appointed to the Board of Directors. Each of the five
applicants was interviewed by the current Youth Commissioners at their February 3, 2015 meeting.

The Youth Commission unanimously recommends that each of the applicants be appointed to the Youth
Commission Board of Directors. There are currently 8 positions available on the board.

These five applicants will be in attendance at the February 9 meeting for a formal interview with City
Council.

STAFF REFERENCE
If any Council Members are in need of additional information, please contact Amanda Peterson,
Director of Parks, Recreation, & Cultural Services at apeterson@northglenn.org, or (303) 450-8950.




